
Hello,

I hope that you have all had a good week.

After consultation with the Primary Leadership Team and Senior Leadership Team, we have decided
to allow children to wear leggings as part of the uniform policy. We understand the need for children to
be able to move freely. I would like to reiterate that children should also wear a long top – not cropped
tops or ‘belly’ tops please.

We had a visit from the TMET Executive Team on Wednesday. They had the opportunity to meet
children, visit lessons, meet parents and speak to staff. It was a really positive day and the team were
impressed with how happy and confident the children were. They spoke of a positive vibe around the
school where children loved learning.

Last week, we had Crazy Hair Day to raise money for Community Wishes. Thank you to everyone
who supported this. We raised £124.70 for this fantastic charity.

We would like to say a huge congratulations to Coach Elley who has secured a teaching job at a
school much closer to home. Whilst we will miss Coach Elley in school, we wish her all the best in her
new job and know that she will be amazing. Thank you for all of your hard work and passion at
Knighton Mead – you will be missed.

Finally, congratulations to Chloe Harris who was one of the winners in the TMET parent survey that
was conducted last term. Chloe has won an Amazon voucher. Well done and thank you for taking part
in the survey.

Have a wonderful weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



A huge congratulations goes 
to Bloomfield Class this 
week for amazing 
attendance and a 
congratulations also goes to 
Richmond Class for amazing
punctuality this week. 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Tuesday 13th February – pancake day. Hot 
dinners will have the option of a pancake for 
dessert
Wednesday 14th February & Thursday 
15th February – Parents’ Evenings
Friday 16th February – Rainbow Day
Friday 16th February– Last day of the half 
term.
Monday 26th February– school reopens to 
children 
Friday 16th March – Comic Relief

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 98.2%
Macaulay 93.1%

Lansdowne 96.7%
Richmond 91.7%

Hughenden 93.8%
Lothair 89.5%

Sheridan 93.8%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.2%

Character muscle of the week
Problem Solving :
Using a variety of strategies 
and resources to help you 
solve something difficult.  
May involve perseverance.

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

The PLT have been discussing how to stay 
safe when coming to and from school. 
They have discussed using the traffic 
lights when crossing Saffron Lane and 
making sure to wait until cars have 
stopped. They would also like to remind 
you not to walk in the cycle lanes as this 
can be very dangerous. 
Finally year 5 and 6 are reminded to line 
up next to the hedge in the morning and 
to not block the pavement as it makes it 
unsafe for other pedestrians. 

Congratulations to 
all of our badge 
winners this week:

Macaulay 
Robert – Yellow
Paighton – Yellow
Noah – Yellow
Lola – Yellow
Lilly – Yellow
Levi – Yellow
Haneefah – Yellow
Jakub - Yellow
Ali – Red
Nusaybah – Red
Laura – Red
Uloaku – Red
Esa – Red



Knighton Mead Uniform 
Expectations

Uniform • Dark grey trousers
Dark grey shorts
Dark grey skirt
Grey or black leggings
Dark grey pinafore dress
Red gingham dress 
Grey, white, red or black plain tights 
White polo shirt (either with or without school logo) 
Red sweatshirt (either with or without school logo)
Plain black trainers (no logos)
Plain black shoes  

Bags • Book Bag (with or without the school logo)
School PE kit (with or without the school logo)

PE Kit • Black joggers
Black shorts
Plain red T shirt 
Black plimsolls or trainers of any colour

Jewellery • Plain stud earrings
Robust watch (optional)
No other jewellery should be worn.
Plain headbands to keep hair tidy may be worn

Headscarves 
(Optional) 

• Plain black or white or red 
Headscarves should be tight fitting or removed during PE 

lessons for Health and Safety reasons



Do you want information on 
becoming a secondary teacher? 

Join us online and get all the information you need on Monday 12th February at 5-6pm

Whether you have already applied or thinking of applying, this information event will give you the opportunity to:

• Find out how to apply
• Understand the interview process
• Learn about the one-year course
• Meet the SCITT team 
• Find out what qualifications you will obtain
• Get advice from the SCITT
• Ask any questions

To book please visit: www.bookwhen.com/leicesterscitt 
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